
  Aughton Christ Church C of E Primary School   

N E W S L E T T E R— 17th March 2023 

Up and coming dates for your diary 

Tuesday 21st March—Y2 to Knowsley Safari Park 

Wednesday 22nd March—French Day 

Thursday 23rd March—SATs Companion meeting for Y6 parents 

Thursday 30th March—PHA Easter ‘Bonkers’ Bingo 

Friday 31st March—School finishes 2pm 

Monday 3rd to Friday 14th April—Easter Holidays 
 

Foodbank Fridays  

Thank you for all the donations that have been 

brought in so far. Rice, coffee and tea are 

currently in high demand. 

Donations can be brought in on any day and each Friday church 

will collect them.  

 

PHA Easter 'Bonkers' Bingo 

This year our traditional Easter Bingo night is getting 'mixed' up! 

We have booked DJ Danny to make it our first ever family       

Easter 'Bonkers' Bingo!  As well as the usual bingo there will be 

lots of fun, games and dancing! This takes place on Thursday 

30th March, opening at 5.30pm, eyes down at 6.00pm. Tickets 

are £5 per person and include the cost of entrance, a bingo book 

and a bingo dabber. On sale on the night will be refreshments, 

Irish Lottery tickets and raffle tickets. Please send a handwritten 

request for tickets in a sealed envelope for your tickets, which 

MUST be bought in advance. Please mark your envelope “PHA 

Bingo”. We would really appreciate donations of Easter eggs to be 

used as prizes in the evening, to be donated to school from now 

on. We would welcome donations of cakes on Thursday 30th 

March. Thank you. 
 

‘Girlie Night In’ Event at Christ Church Ministry Centre 

Please see page 2 of this newsletter for this event taking place 

tonight from 7:45pm to 10pm. 
 

Charity Fun Run 

Please see page 3 for details. 

 

Easter Holidays 

Please note that school will close for the Easter Holidays on     

Friday 31st March at the earlier time of 2pm. School will           

re-open on Monday 17th April at 8:45am.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     French Week  
 

Modern foreign languages are an important part of our school 

curriculum. Children learn French across school and French 

Week will begin on Monday 20th March with a special assembly 

led by Mrs Fazakerley. Activities during the week will be held to 

celebrate French language and culture.  

On Wednesday 22nd March, children are invited to attend 

school wearing clothes to represent France such as; colours of 

the French flag, French football kits, French book characters 

etc. Children will be will be participating in a French activity  

afternoon including visiting a French café they have set up. 

We are also very excited that on Thursday 23rd March, the  

children in Key Stage 2 will get to watch a live French/English 

play ‘Parlez-vous Français?’. 

We would also like to invite children to create their own model 

of the Eiffel Tower, using any materials that are available to 

them. These models should be brought into school on Monday 

20th March and they will be displayed in school, with a small 

prize for the most imaginative!  

 

Y5 to PGL Newby Wiske 

We can accept instalments for 

the Year 5 residential until the 

beginning of May. Please send 

any money together with your 

payment card in a sealed envelope marked “PGL”. If you are 

writing a cheque please make it payable to “L.C.C”. Thank you.  

 

Easter Experience 

During the last week of term, children in each class will be   

taking part in activities in church as part of our Easter           

Experience. The children will visit different stations to help them 

understand and explore the Easter story.  

 

Online Safety 

Please click the link here to see the latest guidance on our 

website for online safety. There are two new documents at the 

bottom of the page— ‘Top tips for adopting safe & healthy 

online habits’ and ‘What parents and carers need to know 

about iPads’.  

Notices 

 

  Our school value this half term is: “Forgiveness” 

‘Just as the Lord has forgiven you, so you must also forgive others’ 

Colossians 3.13 






